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I live in Atkinson and I’m very disturbed by the constant increase, and in some cases a drastic increase, 
of my water rates. The fact that a private company can impose such great adjustments in a pseudo 
“semi-public” utility is not right. 
 
Hampstead area water has gotten enough in recent years for increases.   
How is a 65% increase justifiable?!  It’s not.  This is a fleecing of the public....and must not be tolerated. 
 
Please do not allow this catastrophic increase to be passed on to consumers. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Holly Patterson  
23 Pope Road 
Atkinson, NH 03811 
 
603-362-9060 
 


